
The Alaska Health Insurance Premium Payment Program is sponsored by Alaska’s 
Department of Health and Social Services. It helps Medicaid or Denali KidCare recipients  
and their families by reimbursing the cost of monthly premiums paid for group health  
insurance coverage.

To prequalify for the HIPP program, an applicant must be eligible for either Medicaid or  
Denali KidCare within the state of Alaska and must have access to group health insurance  
that is offered by a job or COBRA. Individuals may apply for HIPP at any time of the year,  
even outside of the employer’s open enrollment period.   

Refer Medicaid or Denali KidCare recipients to HIPP. Ask them to visit  
www.MyAKHIPP.com for more information and to apply online.
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